
State Secretary Stevanovic at the Central European Initiative (CEI) Summit in Zagreb
Tuesday, 04 December 2018.

State Secretary of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Nemanja Stevanovic
participated in the Summit of the the Central European Initiative (CEI), on 3-4 December in
Zagreb, alongside five Prime Ministers of the participating countries.
  
The theme of the Summit was "Building Security, Boosting Economy, Enabling Prosperity" and
participants exchanged views on the current regional developments, particularly concerning the
maintenance of stability and security in the context of migration.

Addressing the event, State Secretary Stevanovic focused in particular on the discriminatory
measures imposed by Pristina on the import of goods made in the Republic of Serbia, and
called once again on the participants to voice their concerns over the continuation of such policy
by Pristina and the violation of international law and agreements.
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